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Auckland Council Chief Executive appointment update 
 

Auckland Council expects to shortly announce its new Chief Executive.  

Following a thorough recruitment and interview process, a preferred candidate has been 
selected. Subject to contract finalisation the council expects to announce the new CE soon.  

A further announcement will then be made to the NZX and publicly.  

 

ENDS  

For further information please contact:  

Jo Davidson 
Corporate Communications and Media Manager 
Mobile: +64 (0)21 331 634 
Email: Jo.Davidson@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  
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